Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing

Friday 25th November 2005

Members of the Panel:

Councillors Griffin (Chair), Flintoff and
Jackson

Application Premises:

Belle Vue Pizzeria

Applicant and Applicants
representative(s):

Officers present:

lan Harrison, Principal Licensing Officer

Sylvia Tempest, Environmental Standards
Manager

Tony Macnab, Solicitor
Jo Wilson, Democratic Services Officer

Statutory Consultees Present:

Marie Nevison, Police Solicitor
PC Ross

Registered Objectors Present:

Decision:

1) The Licensing Authority hereby approves the application for a new
premises license for the provision of late night refreshments, subject to
conditions consistent with the application and operating schedule submitted

but with the following condition: -

The premises shall close at 00.30 every evening with last orders taken at

midnight.

2) The Licensing Authority considered that the representations received from
the responsible authorities demonstrated that if the premises were
permitted to open any later this would reduce the quality of life for those
living in the area due to the likelihood of nuisance and disturbance caused
by customers visiting the premises any later.

3) The Licensing Authority considered that the condition to restrict the hours of
operation is necessary to promote the licensing objective relating to the

prevention of public nuisance.

For the above reasons, the application for a new premises license, for the
provision of late night refreshments, is hereby approved.
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